
Duff Roblin Park Reserve
Public Review Comments

     Your Comments

The purpose of this review is to seek public input on the future of Duff Roblin Park Reserve.  

Park Designation

Do you agree that the park reserve designation on the Duff Roblin Park Reserve 
should be removed at the conclusion of this public review?   	

Comments:

Other Comments 

What other issues need to be addressed? 

Comments: 	

Yes	             No

Please feel free to attach additional pages to 
your response! For more information, call Ken 
Schykulski at (204) 945-6797 or Cathy Hummelt 
at (204) 945-3697. Please respond by April 30, 
2008 by email parksystem@gov.mb.ca or mail:

Duff Roblin Park Reserve Review
Manitoba Parks and Natural Areas
Box 53, 200 Saulteaux Crescent
Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3J 3W3


